
Beaumont Seventh-day Adventist Church
1343 Palm Avenue

Oct. 2, 2010

Sabbath School, 9:20 a.m.

Song Service Paul Schmidt

Opening Song “All the Way” #516

Scripture and Prayer Psalm 23

Welcome Mafi Schmidt

Special Feature “Teaching the Teachers and the 
Pastors in India"

Eunice 
Dupertuis

Lesson 
Study

“Story and History” Classes

Closing Song Congregation

Superintendent - Mafi Schmidt
Pianist - Gary Dickinson

  “Every Scripture is inspired by God and useful for teaching, for 
reproof, for correction, and for training in righteousness, that the person 

dedicated to God may be capable and equipped for every good work”
(2 Timothy 3:16, 17).

Church Calendar
Today 6 p.m. Positive Way

Sunset Tonight: 6:32 p.m. -- Next Friday: 6:23 p.m.
Secretary Mary Hilde’s Office: (951) 845-2366
Pastor Bob Atteberry’s Office: (951) 845-2331

Website: www.beaumont.adventistfaith.org

The Church at Worship
To know Christ and to Make Him known

10:45 a.m.
Welcome/Announcements
Call to Worship

Organ Meditation
Introit
Scripture Reading
Invocation

John 13: 19-20

Ben Williams
Organ

Mafi Schmidt

Maria Garcia

*Opening Hymn “O Let Me Walk With Thee” #554

Tithes and Offering Local Church Budget Paul Schmidt

(Loose offering will be used for church expense.
All other offerings must be marked on the tithe envelope.)

(Loose offering will be used for church expense.
All other offerings must be marked on the tithe envelope.)

(Loose offering will be used for church expense.
All other offerings must be marked on the tithe envelope.)

**Intercessory Prayer Abe Garcia

Special Music “The Holy City” Hector Velazquez

Communion 
Service

Closing Song “Lead me to Calvary” #317

Benediction Pastor Bob Atteberry

*Congregation please stand   **Congregation Please Kneel
Platform Elder: Doug Hill

Offering next week: Voice of Prophecy/World Budget                        

Visitors, we are so glad you have chosen to worship at Beaumont SDA 
Church. We hope you will receive a blessing and come again soon.



Announcements

HAPPY 60TH ANNIVERSARY: To Henry & Vera Friesen. Congratulations! We 
appreciate the joy you bring to our church. God bless you in the years to come. 

PASTOR APPRECIATION MONTH: This month is a reminder that we need to 
show appreciation for our pastor. So thank Pastor Bob & Jean for their dedication to 
our church and allowing God to use them to bring us words of truth every week. And 
we also appreciate Pastor Paul who dedicates a lot of time to teaching us Bible truths, 
and his wife Mafi. Thank you all for your hard work & efforts. Welcome back Pastor 
Bob! 

COMMUNION TODAY: Children’s story will be told by Mary Martin in 
kindergarten room as the foot washing is held. Single men meet in the primary room, 
single ladies meet in the junior room, and families meet in the three side classrooms in 
the sanctuary. 

FIRST READING: For Decton & Tisha Mitchell from Altadena SDA Church, 
Johnathan & Jeannine Hayes and Virginia Hinckley from Hesperia SDA Church, all 
joining Beaumont Church. 

SECOND READING: For Enoch Montalban from Chula Vista Church, joining 
Beaumont. Welcome! 

GLOW UPDATE: About 50 people attended the GLOW distribution day last Sabbath. 
Praise the Lord for everyone’s active involvement. Participants gave out over 4,000 
tracts in a couple hours. That’s material left at 4,000 doors! We will have another 
distribution day Oct. 16, and once a month after potluck in the future. If you didn’t get 
a chance to go last Sabbath, you’ll have more opportunities. Thank you everyone for 
your participation, and we hope to see you Oct. 16. 

POTLUCK OCT. 16: Save the date for potluck, Oct. 16. Plan to bring your favorite 
dish to share, and don’t forget to welcome and invite visitors. 

SIGNS: Pick up your October copy of “Signs of the Times” on the table in the lobby. 

PLATFORM PEOPLE: A couple people still need to pick up their new platform 
assignments on the lobby table.

MIDWEEK BIBLE STUDY: Will begin Wednesday at 7 p.m. in the Friendship Hall. 

DVD MINISTRY: If you’ve appreciated the DVD ministry, contribute to it by 
marking “DVD Ministry” on tithe envelopes or place funds in “DVD Ministry” box in 
lobby. 

SHARING LITERATURE:  If you would like to contribute to the literature ministry, 
mark “literature rack” on tithe envelopes or place funds in box on rack. Thank you for 
your donations thus far. The literature has been getting into the community! 


